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MINUTES 

 

The LPDC of Greenville City School District, Darke County, Ohio, met at Memorial Hall on Thursday, 

October 9, 2014 at 4:00 p.m.  The meeting was called to order by the President, Deb Green.  Roll was called 

with the following members present:  Deb Green, Trina Griesdorn, Brian McKibben, Carl Brown, and Kitty 

Zumbrink. 

 

Public Participation: Mrs. Kathy Quinn presented on her EOA for the design of her Practical Spanish class. 

She was approved for 6 CEU’s. 

 

Adoption of the Agenda: 

 The agenda was determined and agreed upon by the committee. 

 

Approval of the Minutes: 

 The minutes of September 4, 2014 were approved. 

 

IPDP Transferred: 

 Ruth Schick – from Salem Christian Schools 

 

IPDP Approved:  

 Aaron Shaffer (effective 9/4/14) 

 Teresa Schaaf (effective 9/1/14) 

 Whitney Arnett (effective 9/3/14) 

 

IPDP Returned for revision:  

 Kelly Hahn 

 Deb Martin 

 Eric Lorents 

 Stephanie Mikesell 

 JR Price 

 Lisa McElroy 

 Lisa Barga – need current license 

 

  

Miscellaneous:   

      We welcomed new committee member Brian McKibben from the Jr. High. 

 

Adjournment: 

      The meeting adjourned at 5:45 P.M.  The next regular meeting of the LPDC will be Thursday,  

November 6, 2014 at 4:00 P.M. in the Anna Bier Room of Memorial Hall.   

 

 

______________________________________________ 

Deb Green, Chairperson 

 

______________________________________________ 

Trina Griesdorn, Secretary 


